Supreme Court of the United States Mashington, P. C. 20543

CHAMBERS OF
JUSTICE JOHN PAUL STEVENS

June 28, 2010

Dear Colleagues,

Collegiality and independence characterize our common endeavor. I thank you for your kind words. Far more importantly, Maryan and I thank each of you and each of your spouses - present and departed - for your warm and enduring friendship.

It has been an honor and a privilege to share custodial responsibility for a great institution with the eight of you and with ten of your predecessors. I have enjoyed working with each of you and with every member of the Supreme Court work force that has always taken such excellent care of the Justices. If I have overstayed my welcome, it is because this is such a unique and wonderful job.

I wish you all the best.

Most sincerely,